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Cold Springs - Bennett Creek Water District WyEER RESCURCES
11204 N. Bar 21 Drive
Glenns Ferry, Idaho 83623

March 3, 2011

Dear Water Users,

As new President of the Water District, I'd like to invite you to an emergency water
district meeting on Wednesday, March 16th at the Glenns Ferry City Hall at 1:00 p.m.

The purpose of this meeting will be to elect a new water master. Anyone wishing to
nominate a new water master please be prepared to do so that afternoon.

We have had many concerns about the creek so your participation would be
appreciated.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 366-7931.

Thank you for your time,

Lo el

Teresa McCallum



